
 
September 25, 2019 

 

 

Dr. Jamie Wilson 

Denton Independent School District 

1307 N. Locust Street  

Denton, Texas 76201 

 
Dear Dr. Wilson: 
 
Thank you for your consideration to engage as a board member of the North Texas 
Commission. With your support and engagement, the NTC will continue to successfully 
collaborate with public and private stakeholders to address our region’s greatest challenges.   
As discussed, your expertise and in-depth knowledge is needed as we move to enhance our 
workforce development initiatives including further connecting our business community with 
leaders in the education sector.   
 
The value proposition for Denton ISD is centered on five key areas of services: 

 Public policy development at the state and federal levels 

 Engagement in regional strategy for education & workforce initiatives 

 Benefit from employer to employee tools for voter registration/non-partisan GOTV 
initiatives 

 Engagement in NTC’s three industry councils – Aviation/Aerospace, Infrastructure, 
Healthcare (connect industry to counselors, teacher internships, student placements, 
higher education) 

 Utilize resources to ensure a complete regional count for the upcoming Census 
 
As a voting board member, we request the following:  

 3-year term beginning membership anniversary date (proxies are permitted per bylaws) 
 Bring your perspectives (particularly in the public education advocacy realm) to the NTC 
 Remain current on NTC membership investment dues at the $9,000/year level 
 Strive to actively engage in and support NTC events, meetings and committees 
 Attend a minimum of two of the four annual board meetings scheduled in locations 

throughout the region from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 14, 2019, 
Thursday, February 20, 2020, Thursday, May 21, 2020 and Thursday, September 17, 2020 

 
As you know, North Texas is unique, and it takes the commitment of the region’s major 
stakeholders to keep NTX economically competitive. That’s where the North Texas Commission 
fits in. As the only regional, public-private association, collaboration is at the core of all that we do.  
 
The NTC has a long history of proving what our region can accomplish by working together as a 
13-county area.  Thank you for your consideration to join us at the board level. 
 
In Appreciation for Your Consideration of Your Partnership, 
 

 
 
Chris E. Wallace       
President & CEO 


